
From: Vernon Black
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Jim Amos (jamos@blm.gov)
Subject: Devon Serene Sisters 25 Fed #1 Work Plan
Date: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 8:49:53 AM
Attachments: Devon Serene Sisters 25 Fed #4 Work Plan Packet.pdf

  Good Morning Heather and Jim,

Please see the attached work plan packet for the above referenced Devon location. Your feedback will be greatly
 appreciated.

Thanks in advance for your help,
Vernon
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